
 

Dear 

Thank you for choosing the Headache Center at the Spectrum Health Medical Group Department of 
Neurosciences for your care. We are proud to be the first comprehensive headache center within West 
Michigan, and we are excited for the opportunity to participate in your care. 

Studies indicate that headache is one of the most common neurological complaints of patients in the 
outpatient setting. It affects more than 36 million Americans each year and can have a large impact on your 
quality of life. Our goal is to partner with you in creating an individualized treatment plan to improve your 
headaches and improve your quality of life. 

At the Headache Center, we take a multidisciplinary approach, meaning a team of individuals will care for 
you. Our team is made up of highly trained neurologists, nurse practitioners, registered nurses, licensed 
practical nurses and medical assistants. Your medical team will all work together to give you the best care 
possible.  

You should be prepared for a treatment plan that includes lifestyle and behavior modification and 
counseling, psychological counseling and treatment, and medical management including both preventive 
and acute medication treatment options. Again, we thank you for the opportunity to partner with you in your 
care and look forward to seeing you on the day of your visit. 

If for any reason you must cancel your appointment, please give us at least 24 hours’ notice so that we 
may offer your appointment time to another patient who is waiting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Pomeroy, MD James Tucci, MD 


